
From: jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2018 10:35 PM
To: Joichi Ito
Subject: Re:

im very disappointed, if you think=helpful i can do skype . as right now the fo=ecast is 200 foot ceiling and 45 knot wind

On Thu, Jan 11, 2018 at 5:31 PM, Joichi=Ito [REDACTED] > wrote:

OK. =ill you email or text me when you know? I'll put people on standby=

On Jan 11, 2018, at 5:29 PM, j=ffrey E. <j=evacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> > wrote:

Unfortunately the weat=er forecast is super bad for tomorrow it is unlikel= that i will be able to fly in. will no for certain in t=e morning , but visibility is forecast to be below minimums.

--

conversation-id 18627 date-last-viewed 0 date-received 1515710121 flags 8590195713 gmail-label-ids 7 6 remote-id 785747